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                (925) 334-1317 
 
COMMUNITY WATCH CAMPAIGN SUCCEEDS, $60,000 FUNDING GOAL 
ACHIEVED 
 
Moraga, CA (August 23, 2017).  The Moraga Community Foundation today announced 
that the $60,000 campaign goal to raise funds for the Town’s new centralized police 
video camera system has been reached. 
 
According to Tom Schnurr, Foundation President, “We’re pleased we’ve been able to 
achieve our funding objective this quickly.  The campaign was launched just a few 
months ago and to have met our goal within a relatively short time frame says that our 
community enthusiastically embraced the importance of helping protect Moraga’s 
security.” 
 
With funding secured, the Moraga Police Department will now be able to install video 
systems at the Town’s four remaining high traffic entrance locations.  The first such 
video system, a license plate recognition camera and high definition color overview 
camera, was installed in July.  Information gathered through that first system has already 
assisted the Moraga Police Department in solving crimes. 
 
Jon King, Moraga’s Chief of Police expressed his appreciation by saying, “It means a lot 
to our Department that our community so actively supported this campaign.  We know 
from the experience of our neighboring communities that video monitoring cameras have 
proven highly effective in helping solve crimes and in deterring future crimes.  We are 
grateful to the residents of Moraga who will make it possible for our Department to 
purchase and install this important technology.” 
 
The Moraga Community Foundation would like to thank everyone who contributed time 
and money to make this campaign a success.The Moraga Community Foundation is a 
philanthropic 501(c)(3) organization whose mission is to work with the community to 
build a vibrant future for Moraga. 
 


